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2346 and 2352 Weston Road – Zoning By-law 
Amendment Application – Final Report - Notice of 
Pending Report  
Date:  October 16, 2019 
To:  Etobicoke York Community Council  
From:  Director, Community Planning, Etobicoke York District 
Ward:  5 - York South-Weston  
 
Planning Application Number: 18 120119 WET 11 OZ   

SUMMARY 
 
This application seeks to amend the former City of York Zoning By-law No. 1-83 
and City-wide Zoning By-law No. 569-2013 to permit a 15-storey (45 m in height, 
excluding the mechanical penthouse) affordable rental apartment building 
containing 127 residential units. All the proposed residential rental units would be 
constructed under the City's Open Door Affordable Rental Housing Program.   
 
City Planning staff will provide a Final Report to Etobicoke York Community 
Council for consideration at its meeting on November 5, 2019, regarding the 
development proposed for 2346 and 2352 Weston Road.   

CONTACT 
 
Olivia Antonel, Planner 
Tel. No.  (416) 394-6008 
E-mail:    Olivia.Antonel@toronto.ca 
    

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
Neil Cresswell, MCIP, RPP  
Director, Community Planning 
Etobicoke York District  




